
 

critical that they are read into the record. The best way to make this happen is by calling the 
offices of all of the Republican Members listed above.  

Why is this urgent? ​The hearing will be April 2 at 10:00 am. Phone calls must be placed on 
April 1, preferably in the morning.  

For more information: ​https://www.kelseycoalition.org/our-projects 
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